
 
BROOKE - ALVINSTON  
 

 

NOTICE 
 

FLUSHING OF WATERLINES  
 

Monday, September 16, 2024 to Friday, September 20, 2024 
 

8:00 a.m. to 4:00p.m. 
 
The Ontario Clean Water Agency (OCWA) will be flushing waterlines 
throughout the Municipality of Brooke-Alvinston, as part of the annual flushing 
program. 

 
You may experience water fluctuations. 
 

 
OCWA will continue to work on the flushing programs to ensure consumer 
satisfaction.  Any concerns, please contact OCWA at the phone numbers below. 

 

The Municipality of Brooke-Alvinston  Ontario Clean Water Agency (OCWA) 
3236 River Street     Sam Smith, Sr. Operations Manager 
Alvinston, Ontario      2701 Old Lakeshore Road 
N0N 1A0      Brights Grove, ON  N0N 1C0 

Phone:  519-898-2173    Phone:  519-768-9925 
www.brookealvinston.com    Cell:  226-377-1540 
 
 
 
         

         OCWA’s 24 hour Emergency Contact # 1-888-522-0117 


